The fund raising committee of the Quadra Education Foundation is pleased to announce several significant contributions towards bursaries for worthy cadets, officers, as well as the children of former cadets and officers who have served in the Cadet Summer Training Centre of HMCS Quadra who are going on to post-secondary education at Canadian institutes of learning.

Recognizing the value of post secondary education, RBC Dominion Securities, Wealth Management has made a contribution of $2,500 which has come through the kind efforts Glenn Schoenroth, Vice President & Portfolio Manager in Vancouver. 

Seaspan and Cates Towing have had a long association with the Royal Canadian Sea Cadet movement. Over the years many former cadets have joined these companies and have gone on to become Masters, mates and deckhands in their fleets or in administrative positions in the companies.  Seaspan has very generously agreed to partner with with the QEF to provide a scholarship for 2017 in the amount of $1,000 and will review their commitment on annual basis.

The Naval Association of Canada nationally has an outstanding record of contributing to scholarships for cadets through the Royal Canadian Sea Cadet Education Foundation. The Victoria Branch of the NAC has made a donation of $500 to the Quadra Education Foundation and has endorsed our effort to receive funding from the National Branch of the NAC.
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